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MEETING DATE: May 22, 2024
FROM: Susan Scarlett

RE: Intermountain Disposal change of service days

BACKGROUND:

The City of Portola has been informed that Intermountain Disposal will change the service
days for the South side of Portola. Attached is a letter from IMD describing the change as well
as the notice they will use and a new recycling calendar. 

RECOMMENDATION:

Review the information and provide input to Intermountain Disposal regarding implementation

ATTACHMENTS:

RESIDENTIAL COLLECTION SERVICE DAY CHANGEA.
NEW SERVICE DAY NOTICE AND COP RECYCLING MONDAY SERVICE 2024 (002)B.








